
City of Columbus – Division of Water      
Water Maintenance Supervisor I - EXAM 

 

 

The City of Columbus Department of Public Utilities is seeking qualified candidates for the 
position of Water Maintenance Supervisor I. To apply, you must first take the open competitive 
examination. Applications must be submitted to the Civil Service Commission by applying       
on-line at https://www.governmentjobs.com/careers/columbusoh by 4/26/2024. Applicant 
tracking is now managed by NEOGOV. If you do not already have a profile in NEOGOV, you will 
have to set up a new one in NEOGOV before you can submit an application.    
 
This position is responsible for supervising and participating in the installation and maintenance 
of water distribution lines, valves, and hydrants. To qualify you must have two (2) years of 
experience as a Water Maintenance Worker with the City of Columbus or comparable 
experience and you must possess a valid Class A CDL with air brake endorsement.  
Salary $25.04 - $31.47 hourly. 
 
Contact the Civil Service Commission at 645-8300 with questions. Pre-employment drug 
screening and BCI& I background required if selected. City of Columbus is an Equal Opportunity 
Employer. 
 

 
 

 


